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8th February, 2024 

 
Mr. David Stanton, T.D., 

Dáil Éireann, 
Dublin 2 

 

PQ ref 2130/24 
"To ask the Minister for Health the plans, if any, to develop a facility (details supplied); 

and if he will make a statement on the matter.” 
 

Detail Supplied: A Primary Care Centre in Midleton, Co. Cork. 

  
Dear Deputy Stanton, 

 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

representation which submitted to the Chief Executive Officer’s office.  

 
Midleton Primary Care Centre was awarded to the successful developer in Q4 2023 to develop an 

operational lease building for the HSE.  On foot of issuing our Letter of Intent, the developers are 
currently preparing planning application documents and confirming with the adequacy of the proposed 

accommodation and general layouts.  The proposed site for the centre is in the Market Green area and 
was not subject to recent flooding.  We expect the developer to go for planning in 2024 and envisage 

a 2 year construction and equipping process, subject to planning approval. 

 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact my office. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

  
___________________ 

Priscilla Lynch 

Head of Service - Primary Care,  

Cork Kerry Community Healthcare 
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